## **Scott Dunlop**

From: Bill Carlson <br/>
Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2021 2:15 PM

Cranados Aloy: Pauline Cray: Paulin

**To:** Granados, Alex; Pauline Gray; Pauline Gray

**Subject:** Manor Heights Phase 2 (2-1 & 2-2)

Categories: External

Alex,

The Fire Marshal approved your request to use the temporary entrance as shown.

You proposed a 30 foot face to face asphalt driving surface that will be open to traffic at all times.

As a side note the two proposed original driveways for the Phase 2 project as a whole do not meet the remoteness requirement of the adopted fire code. The proposed temporary access will need to stay open until an additional access point is completed sometime in the next phase of the project. Once an additional entrance to the project is provided you can request Manor and TCESD12 approve closing the temporary access point.

Respectfully,
Bill Carlson
Deputy Fire Marshal
Travis County ESD No.12
11200 Gregg Ln. / PO Box 846
Manor, Texas 78653
O: (512) 272-4502 - C: (512) 375-1941
www.TCESD12.com